
Dear Editor,

Thank you for your useful comments and suggestions on the submission of our

manuscript. We have modified the manuscript accordingly, and detailed corrections are

listed below point by point:

1. Since the tumor site of the patient was in the small intestine and preoperative diagnosis

was made through CT, we did not perform colonoscopy for the patient, and we will improve

in the future.

2. We have added something related to robotic surgery in the discussion section.

3. We have passed the polish requirements required by your magazine and issued the

article polish certificate.

The manuscript has been resubmitted to your journal. We look forward to your positive

response.

Thank you very much!

Sincerely yours.


